
Subject: Re: 3065 and 3057 Leeward pictures
From: Jasmine Bagramian
Date: 07/13/2016 09:24 PM
To: Wilshire Center

Thank you!

Sent from my iPhone

On Jul 13, 2016, at 8:57 PM, Wilshire Center <mike@wilshirecenter.com> wrote:

Hi Jasmine,

Thank you. I sent the photos to our homeless outreach team. I sent the graffiti images to our graffiti removal team.
The graffiti should be removed by the end of week (depending on their current work load).

I will also let LAPD know. Please keep in touch with me.

Thank you,
Michael Russell
Wilshires Center Business Improvement Corporation (WCBIC)
213.321.6163
Mike@wilshirecenter.com
wilshirecenter.com

On Jul 13, 2016, at 2:40 PM, Jasmine Bagramian <jasminebagramian@hotmail.com> wrote:

Good afternoon Mike,

Attached are the pictures as i promised yesterday.

Thank you for your help!

Jasmine Bagramian

Nuway Investments LLC

818-419-2770

From: AV Greenberg <avgreenberg@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 12, 2016 8:14 PM
To: jasminebagramian@hotmail.com
Subject: Leeward pictures
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Sent from my iPhone


